



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

October 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members.

The riding season is almost over and for some reason it seems like the Clubs activities are picking up.

Donna Delong let us use her home for the September meeting and she generously offered it for the October 9th 8:00 meeting. Our last meeting sixteen members and three guests; Donna Delong, Carol Thrush and daughter Kelly attended. The treasurer reported \$1,359 in our account. I would like to remind you that we nominate officers at our next meeting, so please show up.

The Toledo BMW Club was well represented at two rallies. Buckeye Rally was attended by Marjorie Dietz and her husband, Ed Cook, Don Smith and Carol Thrush, Bob and Cindy Peck, also former members Rita and Bill Morgan. At the Finger Lakes Rally Jim and Lois Merzke, Jim Trader, Huntz and Marcy Gregory and also Judy (Peterson) Thrift, a former member, attended.

For anyone not showing up at the September meeting at Donna Delongs home, 1819 Pool Street, it is between Tracy Street and East Broadway.

We are having a progressive dinner ride on October 6th. Starting at the Royal Inn on Miami and 175 at 12:30 p.m. we will then go to Ray Williams home for apretizers, followed by soup at Gayle Snivelys home, a salad will be at our home followed by the main course at the Brauns home.

The only ones spending the night at Maumee Bay State Park, for our picnic, was Dan and Leslie Braun, their children Charlie and Danny and their neice Angie and her friend Tem, also Don Smith and his daughter Krista and Carol Thrush and her daughter Kelly. Attending the Sunday picnic was Jim and Judy Brower, Ed Cock and Donna Delong, Dale Foster, Bob and Jeanna Klear, Jim and Lois Merzke, Skip Smith, Gayle Snively, Ray Williams and his daughter Becky and Rick and our children Ricky and Amber and myself. The food was just fantastic and a special thanks goes to Leslie Braun for cooking that delicious barbaque chicken.

The christmas banquet will be held at the Quality Inn on Wales Road December 8th. Please contact Rick Pelton if you're going to attend and your choice of entree between turkey or ham.

The milage contest ends on November 1st. If you entered, please contact Rick with your mileage reading.

Dawn Pelton

Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gramercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879